NTE CONNECTICUT, LLC
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

NTE Connecticut, LLC (“NTE”),
will host a Public Project Meeting on

Wednesday, June 20, 2018
at 7:00 PM
at the Killingly High School Auditorium,
226 Putnam Pike,

Killingly, Connecticut.

At this meeting NTE representatives will be available
to provide updated project information and respond
to questions from the community about the proposed
power generating facility off Lake Road in Killingly,
Connecticut.

Copies of the project’s reports, studies, and permit
applications, are available for public review at:

* the Killingly Town Hall,
* the Killingly Public Library and on

» the Killingly Energy Center website, (www.
killinglyenergycenter.com).

For more information, please contact
Tim Eves at 813-503-2991
or at teves@nteenergy.com.



